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January 7, 2016 
 
 
 
Ben Franklin’s Birthday Celebration: 
The PTO will recognize Ben Franklin's Birthday on Thursday, Jan. 14, with a cookie during lunch.   

 
Father Daughter Dance: 
The Father Daughter Dance will be held on Feb. 27 at the Inverness Hotel and Conference Center beginning at 6 
pm.  We are still finalizing ticket prices.   
 
Misc:   

- The next Welcoming Committee night for new families will be on Jan. 12 at 5:30 pm.  Normally, we try to 
avoid scheduling anything on a Board meeting night; so I’ve asked our chairs to talk to the families a bit 
about the Governing Board and let them know that they are always welcome to attend your meetings. 

- The next Spirit Night is scheduled for Jan. 19, from 5-8 pm at Chick Fil-A. 
- The next Ben’s Brigade meeting is on Jan. 21 at 8pm at the Highlands Ranch Target Starbucks. 
- The next Uniform Sale is being held on Jan. 23, from 9-12 
- The next Mom’s Night Out will be on Tuesday, Feb. 2.  Location TBD 
 

 


